
 

Daniels Magnet Middle School 
2816 Oberlin Road 
Raleigh, NC 27608 
(919) 881 - 4860 

Daniels Magnet Middle School Families, 
Thank you to Ms. Rush who hosted two 

high school registration meetings this 

week.  If you missed the session, you 

can access the video from the morning 

session ​here​.  This is a bittersweet time 

for me as the current group of 8th 

graders was the first group of 6th 

graders I welcomed as principal at 

Daniels.  Great job class of 2024! 

Friday we celebrated our Spotlight on 

Student recipients.  Each team 

nominated one student to represent them as their exemplary student.  Our overall 

Spotlight winner (one eighth grader) will be recognized at the Board of Education Meeting 

on March 31st. 

Please continue to monitor WCPSS information around the Coronavirus ​here​. 

Additionally, WCPSS sent out new information to families on Friday which can be 

accessed ​here​.  ​All extracurricular activities have been canceled​.  Daniels is continuing to 

work with field trip vendors and the county’s finance department on what the refunding 

process will look like.   

I will be sure to keep everyone informed as we move forward.  I greatly appreciate the 

Daniels community support and concern as we navigate issues around the Coronavirus.   

 

 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gaV76Afi1PqFQmuNrOWn8BdgTG5Z3UxK/view
https://www.wcpss.net/coronavirus
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nnvEEwje0nfKfBSpJT4MM-UG6KW6DjNa-4VM9pfVIc0/edit
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Rising 8th Graders 
Students will be going to the computer lab to register for 8th grade classes over the next 

month.  Registration information and elective choices will come home prior to registration in 

the computer lab.  The dates students will be in the computer lab are as follows: 

 

Thursday, March 19th - Salty Dogs/Nichols (students will receive registration materials on 

Monday, March 16th) 

Tuesday, March 31st - TigerSharks/Winkel (students will receive registration materials on 

Thursday, March 26th) 

Wednesday, April 15th - Marlins/Snider (students will receive registration materials on 

Monday, April 13th) 

Friday, April 17th - Marlins/Mercer (students will receive registration materials on Monday, 

April 13th) 

 

Airpods 
Please encourage your child to keep Airpods at home. Earbuds are only needed at school 

for a teacher directed activity, for which we recommend students using a cheap pair of 

wired earbuds while at school. Unfortunately, it is easy for small items to go missing and 

we do not have a way to track them down.  

 

Broughton Fastbreak Football Camp 
Broughton football is excited to present the fourth annual Fastbreak Football camp.  This year's 

camp will run from Monday, 6/24 to Friday, 6/28 and is open to boys and girls in rising 4th - 8th 

grades. 
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Fastbreak Football Camp is unique in that it focuses on character education, general athletic 

development, and weight room fundamentals in addition to football specific instruction. 

Coaches at Fastbreak Football Camp will teach young athletes the key character traits required 

of good teammates, the fundamentals of the game of football, and the athletic postures and 

movements necessary to excel in any sport. Instruction will be clear and concrete. Activities will 

be fun and fast-paced. 

 

Register today by visiting ​www.fastbreakfootballcamp.com​.  Special Early Bird Rate expires on 

May 1st. Financial Aid is available.​  No camper will be turned away for financial reasons​. 
 
 

 

 

Weekly Calendar 

Monday, March 16th  

Tuesday, March 17th  

Wednesday, March 18th 8:15-9:15 Hive Time 

Thursday, March 19th  

Friday, March 20th  

  
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.fastbreakfootballcamp.com/
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HAVE A WONDERFUL 
WEEKEND!!! 

 

 

 

 


